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By partnering with Governor Cuomo in 2012, my colleagues and I in the State
Senate were able to help move New York state in the right direction. We passed an
early state budget, reduced taxes, cut spending, created jobs, and helped spur
economic growth. Still – there is much more work ahead in the new year.

I am confident that Albany will continue to put the interests of New Yorkers first, by
continuing to work toward compromise and results. I look forward to once again
working with the Governor and members of the State Legislature in 2013 to keep
this momentum going.

I wish all of you a safe and happy holiday season, and a bright new year!


